
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

5.1.2018 – Term 3 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children enjoyed their WOW day on Tuesday in the circus and watching a special gym 

performance showing off some acrobatic moves. We had a lovely time practising some circus skills and 

creating performances in groups. This is the first step for our learning circus performance at the end of 

term 4.  

 

 

The children have created wonderful descriptions using their senses of what is inside their magic boxes. 

Throughout the week Emerald have created their own aerial maps and gave directions using North South 

East and West to help others to get to the treasure chest.  

 

 

Next week  

Next week the children will be starting to understand the concept of multiplication and will 

be exploring the history of the circus. 

 

 

 


